
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Town of Danville 

New Hampshire 

The Danville Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing at the Town Hall on Monday, October 
23, 2023, at 7:00PM. Notice is hereby given that the Board of Selectman will hold a public hearing 
pursuant to RSA 231:59-a to consider designating Tuckertown Road (or portion thereof) an 
emergency lane. Danville Residents are invited to attend.   Shawn O’Neil, Chairman. 


